To all residents, friends and alumni:
Introducing...

The Richard E. Pascucci Memorial

LANCASTER BAND SHELL

YES...IT’S FINALLY HAPPENING.
Lancaster is getting a band shell of its own!

Beloved Lancaster band director Richard Pascucci
had a dream to build a shell for the people of
Lancaster and its many performing groups.

And while neighboring towns built shells,
“Mr. P” continued to hold concerts under
portable trailers and pitched tents,
and his dream was never realized

...until now.

PLANS FOR THE MULTI-USE BAND SHELL
ARE WELL UNDER WAY. CHECK OUT
WWW.LANCASTERTOWNBAND.COM

FOR THE LATEST PICTURES.

We need your help!
Make a TAX-DEDUCTIBLE DONATION!

Come see your
Lancaster Town Band
perform every Tuesday
at 7:30pm next to the
Youth Bureau & Senior Center,

A future site of the Shell!
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The Richard E. Pascucci Memorial

LANCASTER BAND SHELL

Send this donation form to 21 Hedge Lane, Lancaster, NY 14086

Name

Address

Phone

O Enclosed is my donation of $

O Contact me! I can donate supplies, assist with construction, etc.

Make your Tax-Deductible donation check payable to Lancaster Town Band, Inc. Thank you!




